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The Summit County Clerk of Courts office is dedicated to providing quality services to meet the 

needs of our customers. Through ongoing process improvement, we aim to make your experience 
with the Legal Division and Title Bureaus as convenient and productive as possible. 

 
 

FOR THE RECORD 
Dear Reader, 

As we wrap up 2024 and head into the new year, I want to tell you what I have been 
able to accomplish in my first year in office. To start off the year, Representative 
Sykes & I held a passport fair at the Northfield Title office. I installed a Naloxbox in 
the Clerk’s office, to add to Summit County’s Recovery Friendly Workplace. My 
office and I presented over one thousand dollars to United Way of Summit & 
Medina to aid the construction of the Sojourner Truth Legacy Plaza. My office also 
participated in the Akron Bar Association and the Domestic Relations Court’s 
Justice Bus session, providing administrative support for divorces & dissolutions. 
The Summit County Prosecutor and I co-hosted a free women’s self-defense class in 
Mogadore. I presented a continuing legal education seminar at the Akron Bar 
Association focusing on Family Law. My office and I participated in the first 
Fugitive Safe Surrender event in seven years, collaborating with government offices 

around the county. We launched a Pending Civil Filings page on our website. Our office participated & sponsored 
an Outsmart the Scam series with the Summit County Executive, Summit County Sherriff, and the Summit County 
Prosecutor. The Summit County Prosecutor and I collaborated on a one-stop expungement clinic that successfully 
helped over one hundred and fifty people in the span of a few hours.  

Additionally, my staff and I were able to attend numerous resource fairs, luncheons, ceremonies, ribbon cuttings, 
and festivals. It was so lovely to meet and interact with so many members of our community. My days were made 
happier by celebrating new locations for our local businesses, sharing information with seniors, and promoting many 
of the services we provide at our offices.  

On top of these wonderful community events, I focused on adding to my knowledge of judicial and clerk services by 
attending the Ohio Judicial Conference Court Technology conference, the Ohio Clerk of Courts Association’s Title 
& Legal conferences, and the Ohio Child Support Professionals Association’s Fall Training.   

Lastly, I would like to thank you for trusting me to serve as your Clerk of Courts. I cannot wait to continue to make 
changes that will improve the Clerk of Courts offices.  Happy Holidays & See you in 2025!  

Sincerely,  

 
Tavia Galonski 
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Events 
Dec 11th – WAKR Senior Lunch Holiday 

Dec 24th- Offices Closed  
Dec 25th – Offices Closed  
Jan 1st – Offices Closed  
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Employee Spotlight  
This past quarter, Clerk Galonski & the 
Clerk of Courts Staff have been hard at 
work! Clerk Galonski swore in six new 
employees! We are so happy to have 
Jasmere, Sean, Ben, Maci, Dana, and 
Samantha on the team! We would also 
like to wish the happiest of birthdays to 
Samantha, Jaylene, Ashanti, Sean, Marissa, 
Ben, Kristy, Amanda, LaToya, Leonard, 
Martha, N’Kaiya, and Steven! 
One last round of applause for Ashanti, 
Jan, and Mary for showcasing their 
leadership skills, dedication, and hard 
work at the Summit County Clerk of 
Courts office!  

 

 
 

Legal Division Office               Title Division Offices 
205 S. High St.                                 Main Office 

     Akron, OH 44308                           1030 E. Tallmadge Ave 
Hours: Mon-Fri, 7:30am-4pm         Akron, OH 44310 

     330-643-2211                                                       Northfield Branch 
        10333 Northfield Rd, Unit 152 

Northfield Village, OH 44067 
Green Branch 

3333 Massillon Rd 
Akron, OH 44312 

TITLE BUREAU HOURS 
Mon-Fri: 8am-4:30pm 
(Except Legal Holidays) 

Mondays: 8am-6pm,  
Saturdays: 8am-12:45pm 

(Main Office Only) 
Saturdays: 8am-11:45am 

(Northfield Branch Only) 
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